
 

GARDEN NEWS 

Many thanks for a job well done 
 

First and foremost, we like to thank our former President Dan Baldwin and Vice 
President Craig Jones for their relentless dedication, sacrifice, and commitment to 
Havasu Garden Estates.   Their tireless and often unacknowledged work over the past 
two years has made a positive impact on our facilities and the association as a whole.  
So, with a grateful heart, the association thanks you for your service and we will miss 
you. 
 
Welcome to the Incoming 2023 Home Owners Association 

Board of Directors  

President - Mindy Jones 

 

Vice President – Michael Montero 

 

Lisa Shaff – Secretary 

 

Jean Eatmon – Treasurer 

 
 

 

 

        

John Shaff – Board Member / Arch’l Review Committee 
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Improving Communication  
 

One of the early priorities for the 2023 Board is improving communications between 
the home owners and the Board of Directors.  Initial efforts included the following 
three part plan: 

1) Revitalize the Quarterly News Letter to update all property owners on 
improvement activities and upcoming social events. 

2) Initiating the following e-mail address (Havasugardens@yahoo.com) to 
inform your Board Members of any/all issues concerns or suggestions.   This 
e-mail address will be monitored daily, and the Board will make every effort 
to respond within 48 hours.   

3) Conference call / Zoom meeting which will enable all “out of state property 
owners” to attend HOA meetings electronically.  

 
Current communications tools will still be utilized. 

• Communicate thru the Web Site: http://havasugardenestates.com  
• If you are more comfortable with Facebook, we can join our page at Havasu 

Garden. 
• Remember you can always call Amy Telnes Management Company directly 

at (928) 505-1120. 
 

FORMS: Activity Request, Complaint, Clubhouse Request, Improvement Suggestions 
and Architectural Request are available at very community function, on the website or 
on the bulletin board outside the clubhouse.   
 
Weed Abatement    
 

With all the vigorous rains this season, please remove unsightly weeds and rubbish 
on/and around your property and discard them appropriately, including behind your 
property in the alley ways.   
 
Dog Etiquette - Leash Law 
 

Friendly reminder, that within our association common areas and streets, all dogs are 
required to be on a leash.  Dogs must be on a leash not more than 6 feet long and 
directly under the owners control when not on the owner’s property.  Also remember 
to clean-up after your dog to keep our community clean.  
 
Next Board Meeting: 

 

The next Board of Directors Meeting will be held on Thursday May 11th, 2023 at 4:00 P.M. 

in your Havasu Garden Clubhouse. 
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